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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: james reed <s >

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2013 7:45 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Pit 1 Whitewater Flows

Peter Barnes, 

My name is James Reed and I am both a healthcare provider in the state of California and an enthusiastic whitewater 

kayaker.  I have paddled the Pit River 1 section several times and enjoy it as a recreation resource immensely.  The 

summer flushing flows afford area paddlers the opportunity to enjoy a beautiful river when little else is running.  I hope 

that you recognize the value that this resource gives to the paddling community and continue the summer flows.  The 

Pit is a river best seen from a whitewater craft and one that I hope will continue to be available to the paddling 

community in the summer months. 

Thank You. 

James Reed 




